## **Memorandum**

September 22, 2021

**To**: Cooperation with the Professional Community Committee Chairs

**From:** Amy C. B. C.P.C. Coordinator at G.S.O.

(212) 870-3107 / cpc@aa.org

cc: Panel 71/72 Area Delegates, General Service Board Trustees, A.A.W.S. / AA

Grapevine Non-trustee Directors and G.S.O. Staff

**Re**: Request for shared experience on creative ways to carry the A.A. message to

professionals

## Dear Friends,

Warm greetings from the C.P.C. desk at G.S.O. We are sending you best wishes during these challenging times.

A committee consideration from the August 1, 2021, GSB meeting concerning the C.P.C. workbook, requested that the staff secretary survey the local C.P.C. committees for shared experience on creative ways to carry the A.A. message to professionals, including but not limited to, during the Covid-19 pandemic.

Please send us creative ideas your committee has tried or talked about trying, individual thoughts you may have – no idea is too big or too small.

We look forward to hearing from you. Please email <a href="mailto:cpc@aa.org">cpc@aa.org</a> with your experiences.

Deadline of November 22, 2021